
know how wonderful our bees are lease.
Winning the award know how wonderful our bees are

please.
Winning the award was an amazing end to our season of

hard w thrilled and want to share our fabulous news with
everyone.

Could we also ask for the honey stall at the Christmas fair
to be cash only too please. Just so that it keeps our bee

kitty separate was an amazing end to e

Up coming diary dates
Wednesday 5th February 2025 - Class 6 Birch

Trip to Drax Power Station, Selby

Friday 7th February - Young Voices Trip to
Manchester

Wednesday 12th February 2025 - Class 6
Chestnut Trip to Drax Power Station, Selby

Friday 14th February - Last swim for Class 3
Maple

Break up Friday 14th February 2025
Friday 28th February - Class 3 Apple to start

swimming

Week commencing 20.01.25

Friday 24th January 2025 - Class 3 Maple Swimming
~

Please note that Running Club is never on the last week of every half term and Coding Club is never on the first Tuesday of every

half term.

Ashlands News
Week beginning 20th January 2025

Messages from school

Please remember to name all clothing and bring a named water bottle.

Saplings Access and Charging Policy

Please find attached the updated policy that was sent out on Monday of this week.

Achievements
Last weekend Matilda won the Young Musicians competition, for Keighley and Skipton,
in the vocalist category, as both the winner of her age group and out of all age groups

overall. She now has the district event to look forward to next month.  Well done
Matilda.



Saplings 

Rolling week snack choice
In order to ensure that it is not the same snack on a set day we operate a rolling week for snacks

Monday - Thursday between Sandwich (Ham, Cheese or Tuna), Bread Sticks with Hummus, Pan au
Chocolat and Cheese and  Crackers.  Friday’s ‘Movie Night’ is either crisps, popcorn or choc ice.

There is always a choice of fruit and vegetable every night.  

Music in School

Tuesday Guitar &
Piano

Wednesday Strings
 

Thursday Vocal,
Drums & Woodwind

Friday  Razzamatazz  

Lunchtime Clubs

Monday - French Club 

Tuesday - Spanish Club 

Thursday - Singing
Club

 PE KIT DAYS THIS 1/2 TERM

The children should come to school in their PE kit
on the below days regardless of whether they tell
you that they are doing PE, Forest Schools, art or

music.

If your child is doing Forest Schools please make
sure that they come to school in their PE kit with
their forest school clothes in a bag (waterproofs,

old clothes and wellies).

Little Acorns 3 and 4 - Thursday.
 Please wear white t shirt, black

leggings/joggers/shorts and trainers.
Year 1 - Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 2 -  Both classes Thursday and Fridays. 
(Forest Schools for Cherry 2 on a Thursday)

Year 3 - Both classes Monday only
Year 4 - Monday and Friday 

(Forest Schools for 4 Yew on a Monday)
 Year 5 - Both classes Wednesday and Friday

(Forest Schools for 5 Hawthorn on a Wednesday)
Year 6 - Both classes Wednesday and Friday



Friends  of Ashlands

The next Friends of Ashlands meeting 

Tuesday 11th March 2025 - 7.30pm The Black Hat, Ilkley -
All welcome

Tuesday 13th May - 7.30pm The Black Hat, Ilkley - All
welcome

Tuesday 8th July - 7.30pm The Black Hat, Ilkley - All
welcome


